
From: Sheri Moore
To: LPC Administrators; LPC Classified Staff; LPCFaculty
Cc: Ann Kroll
Subject: Draft Facility Master Plan: Open House after Town Meeting Today
Date: Wednesday, February 06, 2019 9:20:00 AM

Greetings,
 
Just a reminder that the Draft Facility Master Plan (FMP) Open House is
scheduled for this afternoon in room 2401 immediately following the Town
Meeting and will go until 6:00 p.m.  The draft plans will be on display for staff,
faculty, students, and community members to view and provide comments. 
Comments will be accepted until March 15, 2019.  Interim President Roanna
Bennie and Project Planner/Manager Ann Kroll will provide more information
about the Draft FMP and Open House in today’s Town Meeting.
 
The most recent draft of the FMP can be found on LPC’s Measure A web site. 
The direct link is: 
 
http://www.laspositascollege.edu/measure-
a/assets/docs/LasPositasFMP_AdminDraft_Master_02_05-2019.pdf
 
 
Regards,
 

Sheri Moore
Executive Assistant
Office of the President
Las Positas College
3000 Campus Hill Drive
Livermore, CA  94551
slmoore@laspositascollege.edu
925-424-1002
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